Town of Double Springs
Water & Sewer Board
Regular Session
April 28, 2020

The Town of Double Springs Water & Sewer Board met in regular meeting at Double Springs Town Hall in Double Springs, Alabama at 5:30 pm

Ed Townsend called the meeting to order. 

Those found to be present are as follows: Ed Townsend, Kim Miller, Steve Cagle, Brittney Tucker, Elmo Robinson, Randy Parker, and Ron Padgett. 

Those found to be absent are as follows: 

Motion made by Kim Miller to approve minutes from the last meeting, seconded by Steve Cagle, so carried by vote of the Board, with Brittney Tucker abstaining.

Randy Parker addressed the Board about a possible water leak on the property he owned beside his house. There was continuous water flowing out the side of the bank and would like for someone from the water department to come check and see if it was water, sewer, or just run off from the hill.

Motion made by Kim Miller to purchase a 2021 Chevrolet 3500 truck with a scissor lift dump bed, seconded by Brittney Tucker, so carried by vote of the Board.

Motion made by Steve Cagle to pay the bills, seconded by Brittney Tucker, so carried by vote of the Board.

Motion made by Kim Miller to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Steve Cagle, so carried by vote of the Board.

________________________                      _________________________
Utility Clerk                                                  Chairman

